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Conservation Commission - Salem Harbor Station at 24 Fort Ave.

Salem Conservation Commission
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for a Notice of Intent for Footprint Power Salem Harbor Redevelopment LP, 1140 Route 22 East,
Suite 303, Bridgewater, NJ. The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the proposed redevelopment of the Salem Harbor Station at
24 Fort Ave., including demolition of the existing power station and associated structures, environmental remediation, and
construction of a new power plant and appurtenances within an area subject to protection under the Wetlands Protection Act, MGL
¢.131§40 and Salem’s Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance, c¢.50. The hearing will be held June 27, 2013 at 6pm in the

City Hall Annex, 3" floor conference room, 120 Washington St.
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